
The  Commonwealth  of
Pennsylvania  is  seeking
comments  for  one  existing
communications  tower  from
any interested parties on the
impact of the existing tower
on  any  districts,  sites,
buildings,  structures,  or
objects significant in American
history,  architecture,
archaeology,  engineering  or
culture that are listed or are
eligible  for  listing  in  the
National  Register  of  Historic
Places. Site location: McClellan
Drive,  Marguerite,
Pennsylvania  proposing  no
new  additional  work.
Correspondence  should  be
directed to Sheldon McLeod at
520 S Main St. #2531 Akron,
OH  44311,  phone
330.572.2284  or
smcleod@gpdgroup.com


